
Fighting ChanceNews
from

®

July 2007

Ribbon-Cutting Ceremony on June 16th

From the Chairman . . . 

 On June 16th -- right in the middle of our 5th 
Anniversary Year -- we celebrated a move to new 
and larger Sag Harbor offices with a ribbon-cutting 
attended by over 100 guests.

The event was made possible by the generous 
support of two sponsors - - Hamptons Cottages 
& Gardens Magazine, run by Richard Eckstrat 
along with his wife, Eileen, and Turbochef, whose 
Chairman, Richard Perlman, also sits on the 
Fighting Chance Board.

Opens New Fighting Chance office in Sag Harbor

5 th

Counseling and Resource Center for Cancer Patients

Fighting Chance Celebrates
Its 5th Anniversary Year



Moms & Daughters Shopping

 . . . all items $3

 . . .a beautiful day for a party

Our co-sponsors:
  Richard Ekstract					   
   of HCG 			      and
			   Richard Perlman 
    			           of Turbochef 
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our new address

The Board of Fighting Chance invites you to the
Second Annual Shore Dinner

August 25, 2007

at the East Hampton home of
Rick & Sue Davies

Tickets:  $300

Benefactor: $650

For tickets and information call our office at 631.725.4646

Shore
Dinner

July 7th

6:30 pm

The Home of Rick & Sue Davies
97 Middle Lane
East Hampton

FIGHTING CHANCE
P.O. Box 1358, Sag Harbor, New York  11963   631.725.4646  Fax: 631.725.5731

email: info@fightingchance.org    website: www.fightingchance.org

We are a network of people who have been touched by cancer.  Our
mission is to share our experience - on a people-to-people basis --
with cancer patients and those who care for them, across the East
End of Long Island.

We publish a 75 page “where-to-find-it” resource guide entitled Cop-
ing with Cancer on the East End.  Thousands of copies are distrib-
uted each year. When the readership calls our Sag Harbor office, as
they often do, we also offer crisis counseling and professional guid-
ance in navigating the health care system.  All our services also are
free of charge.

Fighting Chance is a 501(c3) non-profit corporation,
and all donations are tax deductible as allowed by law.

Checks should made payable to “Fighting Chance” and mailed to the address noted below.
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our office garden 
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patients

home 
sweet 
home

photos by:  Suzee Foster, Charlie Grubb and Richard Lewin
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Friends of
Fighting Chance

	
Fighting Chance is a 501©(3) organization, and all contributions are fully tax-deductible.  Checks can be made payable to Fighting 
Chance and sent to us at P.O. Box 1358, Sag Harbor, New York, 11963.  Donations can also be made via credit card either on our 
website (www.fightingchance.org) or by calling our office at (631) 725-4646.  
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